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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 

 

Transition Morning-

Wednesday 18th July (parents/

carers in 10:30am-11:30am) 

 

Pirate Party-Thursday 19th 

July  

 

Last Day of Term- Friday 

20th July 

 

Our Book of The Week: Polly Parrot 

Maths Focus: One less than a number using 

number problems. 

Literacy Focus: Rhyming, discussing story 

setting, labelling. 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Pirate Party: 

As you know we are having a pirate party on Thursday 19th July. 

Your child can dress up in their best pirate gear or wear party 

clothes on this day.  

School Books: 

We have collected school books from the children and will be 

passing on reading records to their next class teacher. We are still 

missing some books and reading records. Please could you ensure 

you have handed in reading records and books. 

Thank You and Goodbye: 

The Nursery children have all made wonderful progress across the 

Nursery year and have overcome challenges as well as developing 

and growing in different ways. Well done to all our Nursery 

children and good luck for Reception! 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Fortnightly Family Task 

Postcard 

Have a wonderful and well deserved summer holiday! 

While you are off, why don’t you write a postcard about 

what you enjoyed doing over the holidays to give to your 

new class teacher? You can even draw a 

picture! Have lots of fun! 

 

 


